Innisdale Daily Announcements

December 5, 2023

Classics Club

"Good morning!! The Semi-Formal is just around the corner - we are going to have a great turn out!
There are a limited number of tickets still available, don't miss out! Join us on Friday, December 8th
for an evening of fantastic music, amazing door prizes, wonderful refreshments, and great company!
If you haven't picked up your ticket yet, they are available outside the Career Centre-bring your
receipt! If you haven't returned the guest form for your non-Innisdale guest, please bring it to the
office TODAY!! See you at Semi!!"

ARTStravaganza

On Wednesday, the ISS Arts Department will be holding our annual ARTStravaganza event from
5:30-8:00pm! Performances and art displays will take place in the theatre, theatre foyer and second
floor Arts classrooms. There will be music, drama, film, visual art, and a silent auction of paintings in
support of the Women and Children's Shelter of Barrie. Admission is free for students and children;
adults are $5 at the door. Tickets for the silent auction are $10 for 15 tickets. Join us on Wednesday
to celebrate the Arts at Innisdale!

French
Department

Last chance to sign up for the Quebec trip in May. Speak to a French teacher for more information.
Seats are filling up fast.

Drama Company

This is a reminder for the drama company's improv team to please meet in the theatre today at
lunch for a rehearsal. Also, please come to the theatre after school today for a full rehearsal for our
show on Wednesday night! See all of you there!

JEDI Tomorrow at lunch, there will be a meeting of the JEDI Team. New Members are always welcome.
Do you want to get more involved in what goes on in your school? Do you want to plan initiatives to
celebrate cultural diversity such as winter holidays like Hannukah and Lunar New Year? Join the
JEDI team tomorrow at lunch in room 133 -- right across from the office.

Café Today until the 20t visit us in the café and be the first to find our naughty elf. The first one to spot

him wins a free baked good. Happy holiday hunting!




